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RETIREMENT LIVING

We are thrilled to announce that we are opening the doors of Mountain Creek once again! We have
completed all vaccinations of any resident and/or employee that wished to be inoculated, and full

effectiveness will be as of April 24®. The Resident Council voted “Yes” on Tuesday after noon, so...

Beginning Sunday, April 25, 2021, visitors may come in as before. Here are a few things that you and
your visitors should note:

. Visitors are still required per Dallas County regulations to wear a mask in common areas

(Hallways, Elevators, etc.)

. There is no time limit, age limit, or number limit to the visits within your home. This is strictly

your decision.

. ALL visitors must enter through the front door and check in at the kiosk and wear a nametag,.
. Visitors may visit you either in your apartment or in outdoor areas.
. We are not currently serving non-residents in the dining room.
. We will be happy to take an order for pick-up for you and your guests to share in your
apartment.
. Please call in your order 24 hours in advance. State time desired for pick up when

placing your order.

. Payment may be made at the front desk on day of pick up. Prices for non-residents are

$8.00 for Breakfast, and $10.00 for Lunch or Dinner. There is no beverage service.

. Residents Only in the dining room, please. Guests, please remain outside of the dining

room while waiting for your order to be brought to you.

Also Announcing, the return of outside activities to our community. We have a wild and fun line

up beginning in May! Here is a taste of “What’s To Come™:

. Silver Derby - Kentucky Derby Event complete with Mint Juleps

. Cinco de Mayo Party with lots of goodies

. A new Shopping Experience with Mommies and Mimosas

. The return of community fashion favorite Hedy

. Mother’s Day Buffet (Residents Only) with a special gift for all Moms

. Bus trips to the Summit and shopping will resume on Tuesdays and Thursday mornings.



